
 
Save the date!!!!!!! 

West Essex Regional High School  

College Fair 2015 

7:00-9:00 p.m. 

West Essex Cafeteria 

Thursday, September 24, 2015 

Contact the West Essex Guidance Department to confirm your participation 

                                               973-228-1200, ext. 220 

Cristine Dyer, Guidance Secretary 

    cdyer@westex.org 

                  Kelly La Riccia, Guidance Secretary 

       klaricci@westex.org 

 
 

West Essex Regional High School, 65 West Greenbrook Rd., North Caldwell, NJ 07006 

 

mailto:cdyer@westex.org
mailto:klaricci@westex.org


 

Dear Admissions Counselor/College Representative: 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to the West Essex Regional High School College Fair 

on Thursday, September 24th in the high school cafeterias.   

 

Please fax or mail the bottom portion of this invitation which will confirm your attendance at the College 

Fair.  We look forward to seeing you on September 24th. 

Sincerely, 

Guidance Department 

West Essex Regional High School 

West Greenbrook Road 

North Caldwell, NJ 07006 

973-228-1200, ext. 220 

Fax : 973-228-5774 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date: Thursday, September 24TH, 2015      Time: 7:00 pm 

 

College_______________________________Representative____________________________ 

Will attend the 2015 West Essex College Fair, September 24TH   from 7:00-9:00 pm.  

 

Phone________________________________E-mail Address____________________________ 


